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    October 16, 2019 

Honorable Kathleen Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Executive Office, 14th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
        RE: Case No. 16-C-0352 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
Enclosed, please find the following Tariff for the Nicholville Telco LLC d/b/a Nicholville Telephone 
Company, which supersedes the current tariff (P.S.C. No. 7-Telephone) of Nicholville Telephone 
Company, Inc. 
 
P.S.C. No. 1 - Telephone 
General and Local Exchange Tariff 
 
The issue date of this filing is November 19, 2019 and the effective date is December 19, 2019.  
 
The Company respectfully requests that the above Tariff be allowed to supersede the Company’s 
existing tariff.  No material changes have been made.  Certain administrative changes such as 
deleting the pages associated with zone and mileage charges have been eliminated.  No revenue 
impact has been calculated; however, because this filing is administrative in nature, the Company 
anticipates no revenue impact.   
 
Customers will be notified via bill insert. 
 
Sincerely, 
--S-- 
 
Caroline Hill,  
Regulatory & Member Services Director 
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